
EASP October 2022 

Newsletter 

NO PHONES PLEASE! 

Student cell phones should 

stay in their backpacks until 

pick-up. 

PLEASE KEEP TOYS AT HOME! 

While we know students love to 

bring toys from home, please help 

us enforce our no toy policy. 

ATTENDANCE  ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Eagle After School Program is funded through 

a grant.  The grant requires regular attendance 

to guarantee program funding.   Please plan on 

attending 3 or more days a week. 

October Closure Dates: 

• October 5 

• October 14 

 

Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community Learning Center  

EASP PICKUP PROCEDURES: 

Please TEXT 608-350-8215 to let staff know 

that you have arrived.  Students will then be 

accompanied by staff to meet their families 

outside.  

 

Hello Eagle After School Program Families, 

Wow, how can the first month of school almost be over? This year we currently have 141 students 

enrolled in EASP between the grades of 4K -5th grade! We’re off to a great start and the students 

are adjusting well to their new spaces. 

With the arrival of fall and it becoming dark sooner, we ask that families please have students en-

ter their vehicles on the passenger side. If that is not possible (car seats, etc.), please exit your 

vehicle to accompany your child (ren) to the driver’s side. Safety is our number one priority!  

EASP staff are energized and looking forward to a great year with your child (ren). This year, we 

will be highlighting a different classroom each month in our monthly newsletter. In November we 

will highlight the 4K room. I’m excited to share what they have been up to and for you to meet our 

amazing staff in the 4K room!  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to call or email. 

Sincerely, 

Stephany Georgeson 

Out of School Time Coordinator 

sgeorgeson@maustonschools.org 

608-350-9058 


